MEMORANDUM NO. 2024-03

Wage Statements and Voluntary Agreements effective July 1, 2024

TO: WCC Administrative Law Judges, District Administrators, Advisory Board Members,
Legal Advisory Panel, Medical Advisory Panel, Medical Practitioners, Insurance
Carriers, Self-Insureds, Medical Care Plans, Claimants, Attorneys and Unions.

FROM: Stephen M. Morelli, Chairperson
DATE: June 14, 2024
RE: Wage Statements and Voluntary Agreements effective July 1, 2024

Effective July 1, 2024, wage statements should be attached to all Voluntary Agreements. If the claimant is
concurrently employed, wage statements from all employers should be included with the submission. Failure
to attach a wage statement(s) will result in the rejection of the Voluntary Agreement.



